
From: KKLLC Admin   
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 1:26 PM 
To: Mary Way <mway@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: San Mateo General Plan Update 
 
miSmin Tuuhis [Good Day] 
Kan rakat Kanyon Sayers-Roods. I am writing this on behalf of the Indian Canyon Band of 
Costanoan Ohlone People as requested, responding to your letter 
As this project’s Area of Potential Effect (APE) overlaps or is near the management boundary of 
a potentially eligible cultural site, I am interested in consulting and voicing our concerns. With 
some instances like this, usually we recommend that a Native American Monitor and an 
Archaeologist be present on-site at all times during any/all ground disturbing activities. The 
presence of a Native monitor and archaeologist will help the project minimize potential effects 
on the cultural site and mitigate inadvertent issues. 
  
Kanyon Konsulting, LLC has numerous Native Monitors available for projects such as this, if 
applicable, we recommend a Cultural Sensitivity Training at the beginning of each project. This 
service is offered to aid those involved in the project to become more familiar with the 
indigenous history of the peoples of this land that is being worked on.  
  
Kanyon Konsulting is a strong proponent of honoring truth in history, when it comes to impacting 
Cultural Resources and potential ancestral remains, we need to recognise the history of the 
territory we are impacting. We have seen that projects like these tend to come into an area to 
consult/mitigate and move on shortly after - barely acknowledging the Cultural Representatives 
of the territory they steward and are responsible for. Because of these possibilities, we highly 
recommend that you receive a specialized consultation provided by our company as the project 
commences, bringing in considerations about the Indigenous peoples and environment of this 
territory that you work, have settled upon and benefit from. 
  
As previously stated, our goal is to Honor Truth in History. And as such we want to ensure that 
there is an effort from the project organizer to take strategic steps in ways that 
#HonorTruthinHistory. This will make all involved aware of the history of the Indigenous 
communities whom we acknowledge as the first stewards and land managers of these 
territories. 
Potential Approaches to Indigenous Cultural Awareness/History:  
⭃Signs or messages to the audience or community of the territory being developed. (ex. A 
commerable plaque, page on the website, mural, display, or an Educational/Cultural Center with 
information about the history/ecology/resources of the land)  
⭃Commitment to consultation with the Native Peoples of the territory in regards to presenting 
and messaging about the Indigenous history/community of the land (Land Acknowledgement on 
website, written material about the space/org/building/business/etc, Cultural display of cultural 
resources/botanical knowledge or Culture sharing of Traditional Ecological Knowledge - 
Indigenous Science and Technology) 
⭃Advocation of supporting indigenous lead movements and efforts. (informing one's audience 
and/or community about local present Indigenous community) 
  
We look forward to working with you. 
Tumsan-ak kannis [Thank You] 
Kanyon Sayers-Roods 
Consultant / Tribal Monitor [ICMBCO] 



Kanyon Konsulting, LLC 
 
 




